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Photos from the Gambell Church Dedication

    

  
The dedication of the new Gambell Presbyterian Church building was held
on May 26th.  The top photo is a beautiful plaque the church presented
to the Presbytery of Yukon office.  The above photo was taken on the
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front steps of the new church and below you can see the sanctuary with
commissioned pastor Beulah Nowpakahok holding Sunday morning worship.
  

 

Next Presbytery Meeting In October
The next presbytery meeting will be held October 11-12, 2019. 
Churches:  We still need a volunteer to host the meeting.  We are hoping
it can be held in the Fairbanks area this fall.  If you are interested, please
contact Sharon Rayt at the Presbytery office.  

Youth Triennium 2019

Ten youth and two adults from the Yukon Presbytery will be heading to
Purdue University July 15-20 for the Presbyterian Youth Triennium.    The
Triennium is a gathering held every three years for high school age
students in the PC(USA) and Cumberland Presbyterian Church.  Over 5000
youth come together for this life changing, life giving, faith growing
gathering.   These five days help form a younger generation of active
Presbyterians by shaping leadership gifts and deepening the discipleship
awareness for a generation who are already achieving a strong presence
in this church and the world.  
 

The theme of the Triennium is: 
"Here's My Heart."



Our young people are saying to us, to the church, to the world! 
"Here's My Heart." 
God says right back to us!

The Yukon Presbytery delegation includes:
YOUTH PARTICIPANTS
Chase Apassingok           (Gambell, Gambell Presbyterian)
Kirk Apassingok               (Gambell, Gambell Presbyterian)
Elizabeth Bierer               (Fairbanks, University Community Presbyterian)
Penelope Hobbie            (Eagle River, Eagle River Presbyterian )
Amanda Kimpton            (Anchorage, Immanuel Presbyterian)
Luke Kimpton                   (Anchorage, Immanuel Presbyterian)
Kathleen Lindemuth       (Anchorage, First Presbyterian)
Melody Musick                (Eagle River, Eagle River Presbyterian)
Glenna Nowpakahok      (Gambell, Gambell Presbyterian)
Abigail Spencer                (Eagle River, Eagle River Presbyterian)

ADULT ADVISORS:
David Roghair       (Utqiagvik, Utiqiagvik Presbyterian)
Danna Larson        (Anchorage, First Presbyterian)

Thank you for your support of helping our presbytery send this delegation
to the Youth Triennium.  

Support the Presbyterian Women
Come to the 2019 Scottish Highland Games 

and Support the PW of First Pres (Anchorage)!

The First Presbyterian Women of Anchorage have been hosting the Tea
Tent at the Scottish Highland Games for the last four years. With the help
of about 25 volunteers the group serves tea, shortbread, and scones to
about 700 people. The money raised from this event supports mission
projects that the PW supports which has included the Youth Triennium
and the Gambell Church and Community Center building project.

The Scottish Highland Games are held at the Palmer State Fairgrounds
and the event is this Saturday, June 29 from 8 am to 5 pm at the Alaska
State Fairgrounds (2075 Glenn Highway) in Palmer.   

The Games include several highland games, drumming and piping contests,
and other competitions.

 Mark Your Calendars

June 29, 2019      PW Tea Tent 
At the Scottish Highland Games
8am to 5pm at the Palmer State Fairgrounds

July 13-21, 2019      Youth Triennium 2019
Purdue University, Indianapolis, IN

August 1-3,
2019

     Big Tent 2019
Baltimore, Maryland

October 11-12,      Our Next Presbytery Meeting



2019 Location: TBD
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